
Important Notice: Increase in Membership 

Contributions 

Dear [Member's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an upcoming change 

to our membership contributions. 

Effective [Effective Date], the membership contribution will increase from [Current Amount] to 

[New Amount]. This decision was made to ensure that we can continue to provide high-quality 

services and resources to our members. 

We greatly value your continued support and commitment to our organization. If you have any 

questions regarding this change, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


